
ELECTRIC TRANSMISSION'S PROJECT BUDGET INFORMATION 

Virginia Electric and Power Company (VEPCO) 

November 8, 2024 

Upon request, VEPCO will make available to an entity, a state regulatory commission, or a party 
as described in one of the categories below, the following information developed as of the above 
written date: (1) certain project status information on active PJM baseline and supplemental 
projects, and (2) projections of 2025 spending for certain transmission project categories 
(collectively, the “Information”). 

• An entity that is, or may become, a customer taking transmission service on the VEPCO
facilities operated by PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. (the “Transmission Provider”).

• Any state regulatory commission with jurisdiction over the VEPCO facilities located in the
area served by the Transmission Provider.

• Any party having standing under Section 206 of the Federal Power Act (an “Interested
Party”) as described in Attachment H-16 of the Transmission Provider’s Open Access
Transmission Tariff.

The Information provided pursuant to a request arising from this notice is for informational 
purposes only and VEPCO does not warrant, in any manner whatsoever, the accuracy of the 
Information.  The Information includes data and projections as compiled by VEPCO on or before 
the above written date and is subject to change. 

VEPCO is not required to provide the Information and may provide similar information in the 
future solely at its discretion.  

Requests to receive the Information should be directed to: 

Thomas (TJ) Colombell 
Thomas.J.Colombell@dominionenergy.com 
804-836-7352 (mobile)

or

Ryen Lawson 
Ryen.N.Lawson@dominionenergy.com 
804-201-7062 (mobile)

This posting will remain available for at least 90 days following the above written date. 
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